
        

What is happening with the primary domain for the school district?  
The Ipswich Public Schools primary domain is changing from “ipswichschools.org” to “ipsk12.net”. 

Why is the school’s primary domain name changing?  
This change is necessary is order to consolidate all the schools in the district on one secure internal 

network. The result will be easier network assess for students and staff, a more streamlined and 

manageable system and improved network connection reliability. The school district is trying to save 

money through consolidation, while improving service through standardization without limiting new 

technology options or restricting multiple platforms. 

 


